
 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 22nd September 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What another fab week in Year 3! The children have now started guided reading in class and have had fun with some 

painting.  

In English this week, we have been continuing to explore the story ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ with a focus on writing 

sentences using conjunctions. We have been so impressed with the children’s writing! Next week, the children will 

invent their own letter based on the letters in ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’. They will be writing from the point of view 

of an angry piece of furniture. 

In Maths, we have continued looking at place value. We have now introduced place value counters alongside base 

10 (dienes) as concrete resources. The children have been working within 1000 this week. Next week, we will 

continue our work on place value to 1000, by comparing and ordering numbers. 

Art aprons 

We will be doing art at various points throughout the year, involving paint, oil pastels etc. As you can appreciate, this 

can get messy. It would be helpful if all children had an art apron (or an old t-shirt from an adult) that they could put 

on over their uniform to protect their clothes. Please can we ask that all aprons/t-shirts are named. 

Individual school photos 

The children will be having their individual school photos on Monday 25th September. All children should come to 

school in full school uniform. If your child has a sports club on that day, please bring in their PE kit for them to 

change into at the end of the day. 

Golden leaves 

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud 

of you! 

Starlings 

15/09/25: Amber - For being such a kind friend to others this week, well done! 

Rebecca - For always trying your hardest and showing positivity every day - well done! 

Riley - For being a fantastic role model in PE this week - well done! 

Amber - For showing such resilience and understanding this week - well done! 

 

Magpies 

Amelia T - For showing lots of courage and positivity during her start at Worplesdon and always doing her best. 

Jacob - For showing lots of resilience in maths and English this week and having a 'can-do' attitude. 

Phoebe - For being an excellent role model to her class and always following the school values in all that she does. 

 

Sparrows 

Chloe - For always having a positive attitude and showing kindness. 

Sophia - For always being such a positive, happy member of Sparrows class and for trying your very best in each 

lesson. 



 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
 

 
 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.  

Mrs Welland – Starlings – swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mrs Jordan - Magpies - hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mrs Carey and Miss Flashman - Sparrows - ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk and  

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Thank you for all your support at the start of this year. We are looking forward to a great year! 

The Year 3 Team. 
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